
would produce better and cheaper
retirement benefits. The second is
promoted by life-insurance compa­
nies and other financial institutions,
who control private pension funds
and reap enormous profits from
them.

A s THESE DISCUSSIONS
have taken place almost

strictly between men, few people
even noticed that the option of
expanding the C/QPP would be
much preferable for women
because:

• The C/QPP is the system that can
most easily subsidize the pension
costs of low-income workers
(through measures such as the basic
exemption), and most female
earners are in that category.

• An expanded C/QPP would lend
itself much better to the equaliza­
tion of pension credits between
spouses and ex-spouses. This would
be unlikely to happen in private
pension plans which are mainly
regulated by provincial law.

• Unlike the C/QPP, non­
government pension plans cannot
provide the full protection against
inflation which women need even
more than men, because of their
longer life expectancy.

• Only the C/QPP can take into
account women's work in the
home, either though child-care
,drop-out' periods or through the
direct integration of homemakers in
these plans.
• An expanded C/QPP would start
paying larger benefits very soon,
while mandatory private plans
would not pay full pensions until 30
or 40 years after their introduction.

The main point to retain from all
this is that everything that relates to
pensions has at least as much
importance for women as for men,
and often more. Now that the final
stages of the Great Canadian Pen­
sion Debate are underway, it is
imperative that women, individual~
ly and in groups, stand up and fight
for their own as well as their
mothers' and their daughters' right
to fair and adequate pensions when
they are old.
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